

## SchoolShotz - The School Photography Company

Dear Parents,

We are excited to let you know that we will be coming to your school for this year's Annual School Photographs which will be held on the **12th of September**.

All students at the school will *automatically* be photographed in their class photo.

However, we do **NOT** automatically photograph each student individually or together with their sibling(s). For this to occur, your parental permission **is required** via our <u>online booking system</u>.

## "Individual/Sibling Photo Session"

Please complete the online process at the link below to secure your booking for the individual and/or sibling photos, including paying the non-refundable \$15 booking fee.

Please select this link to book your session: http://bit.ly/2KtE0Mt-wai

## **Special notes:**

- Returning Clients: any parent, who has placed an order with us before (even a class photo only), are consider returning clients.
  PLEASE login first on the checkout page.
- Ignore coupon code/booking fee info on the checkout page at this stage; this is only required to be filled in at the time of the order process.
- Make sure to tick 'I've read T&C's' very important! Or we may not receive your booking form.
- All siblings are welcome and can come dressed however you want, casually or in school uniform.
- Login details plus coupon code will be supplied to your email address roughly two to three weeks after the photo session.
- **NO** booking form is necessary for Class Photos only.

Any Booking forms received after the **11th of September** may result in no individual photographs taken.

Any questions, please let us know,

Kind Regards,

Alice van der Hilst, SchoolShotz Ltd, alice@schoolshotz.co.nz